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Waiting news... 

 

“Just as you do not know the path 

of the wind, … so you do not know 

the activity of God who makes all 

things ”. 

(Ecl. 11:5) 

 

 Dear brothers and sisters and partners in the Lord's work: 

 First of all we want to wish you a HAPPY and BLESSED year 2021, which 

we hope will be better than 2020. We pray that our God will keep you, 

strengthen you and guide you in the midst of the difficult “panorama” that we 

are going through worldwide. 

 We should have sent out our prayer letter earlier however there is a good  

reason for delaying,  we are in conversation with a family who wants to buy 

our house, but who is negotiating with the bank to grant a mortgage loan. The 

news may undergo a change in a couple of weeks and this is why we are wai-

ting to be able to share with you information that is in line with reality. 

 We both thank the Lord for each one of you, for your fidelity and commit-

ment to us and the work that the Lord has entrusted to us. We ask you for your 

prayers in the matter of the sale of the house and that the Lord will find us a 

suitable place for our circumstances. 

 A hug in Christ our Redeemer. 

              Abel & Rafi. 


